ACTION: To Be Refiled DATE: 09/29/2020 1:23 PM

The Ohio Yeterinary
Medical Wicensing BWoard

77 South High Street, 16th Floor, Columbus, Ohio 43215-6108

To:  Ethan Wittkorn, Regulatory Policy Advocate
Ohio Common Sense Initiative

From: Theresa Stir, Executive Director
Date: February 18, 2020
Re: CSI Review of Amended Rule

The Common Sense Initiative (CSI) Division of the Office of the Lieutenant Governor had no
recommendations regarding Rule 4741-1-23 QAC

Therefore, the Ohio Veterinary Medical Licensing board will file the rule as proposed with
JCARR the first week of March to meet the timeline for a rule hearing at the April 8, 2020 Board
meeting.

Thank you for yoflr patience in working with the Board during the Business Impact Analysis
process.
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